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A key area of focus for the board, this session is designed as a starting point for the work we are planning to do as a county to build on existing good practice and develop stronger multi-agency approaches to working with those who self-neglect and/or hoard

The session will be led by Olive Quinton of Lofty Heights, an organisation working in Suffolk that provides specialist decluttering, deep cleaning, and similar services

They also prepare homes to enable hospital discharges. Olive has very successfully supported our work in Norfolk in past years and brings new examples this year to help us understand the causes and impact of self-neglect and hoarding for those in our communities
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· Look at the difference between clutter and hoarding
· Different types of hoarding
· Why people hoard and self-neglect
· Case examples using radio broadcast and photos
· Discussion groups to help see different perspectives
· Questions from you
· The Norfolk perspective

We plan to hold a further event which will feature some of the emerging similar services in Norfolk, and as part of this session we want you to tell us what you would find most useful for that future webinar.

You can register for this webinar here 


A session outline will be shared nearer the time.

Wednesday 3 November 9.30-11.45am 

Norfolk Safeguarding Adults Board invites you to a webinar on

Self-Neglect & Hoarding



@norfolksab   norfolksafeguardingadultsboard.info/
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